
Learning Focus
What an exciting time it is in our classrooms as we explore the wonderful

world of Geography! Our Nursery children are getting into the Spring
spirit by observing the weather and different environments, all while

enjoying the fabulous play equipment at school.
In Reception, the budding geographers are busy drawing maps of our
local area and using aerial photographs to sharpen their observational
skills. Year 1 is diving into the UK, learning about our capital cities and

what makes each one unique. Meanwhile, Year 2 is reflecting on the
beauty of our locality, linking their studies to their upcoming trip to

Burwardsley, where they’ll compare countryside and town life.
Over in Years 3/4, the children are on a river adventure, exploring how

rivers are formed, with a recent field trip to the River Mersey at Eastham
to gather first-hand experience. Lastly, our Year 5/6 students are

examining energy sources, discussing the differences between renewable
and non-renewable energy. During their recent residential, the Year 6s

spotted various forms of renewable energy, while the Year 5s had a
chance to admire a wind farm on their trip. How many forms of

renewable energy can you name?

Dates
Monday 24th March - 3B library visit

Tuesday 25th March - Y5/6 Hoops 4 Health with Cheshire Phoenix
Thursday 27th March - 2D parents evening

Friday 28th March - 2D assembly
Monday 31st March - 2D class visit

Friday 4th April - 8 am Breakfast with the Bunny
Friday 4th April - Break up for Easter

Wednesday 23rd April  - Return to school

Number Smart Jace R - 5M

Self Smart Jaxson P 3B

Art Smart Ella B 6F

Body Smart Anais B 1W

People Smart Orlaith B 3/4M

Nature Smart Adhara S - 2D

Music Smart Maisie F - Nursery 

Word Smart George McG - RG

Smart Learner Tommy W 5/6C

Class Percentage

RD 98%

2D 99%

4R 96%

5/6C 94%

AttendanceWinners

It’s been another fantastic week filled with exciting trips
that have truly enriched our children's personal

development! We've had the pleasure of visiting Daresbury
Science Laboratory, exploring the beauty of Eastham
Woods, and diving into the world of books at our local
library. Each outing has beautifully complemented our
curriculum, providing hands-on experiences that spark

curiosity and learning.
The children have been remarkable, working together in
various activities and building wonderful relationships

along the way. It’s heartening to see them debate issues and
learn the art of compromise on different topics. These
experiences are invaluable, and we can’t wait for the

adventures that lie ahead!

Thank you to 2LMc who

delivered a wonderful

assembly this morning.  

It’s lovely to hear the

children talk so

elequently in front of an

audience

Dinner Menu
Next week is week: 2
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 Classroom doors open at 8:50 and close at 9.  
It’s important all children are in on time to learn

Attendance WOW!

Well done to Jayden W RG who

has won a £5 voucher for Amazon

today for 100% attendance this

week. Who will it be next week? 

 You’ve got to be in it to win it!

FOWS dates
Easter shop 31/3/25

Breakfast with Bunny 4thApril
Sponsored Hopothon 4thApril

Parental Questionnaire
Following the parental questionaire, some parents  would like to know more

about why their child has been awarded a rosette.  Therefore, after Easter,
children will be bringing a certificate home as well to explain the reason they have

been given the rosette. 
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